St Barnabas CE Primary School Newsletter



05/09/2025

'Let your light shine'

We're back for a brand-new school year! It has been amazing to welcome our children back to school this week and see them connecting with old friends, making new friends and enjoying their learning. It is an absolute pleasure to stand on the gate every morning and see our children looking so smart with big smiles on their faces, walking into school each morning. I am really impressed with our children's excellent behaviour and focus on getting back to the important task of learning – every child in our school has already 'let their light shine' in many ways this week. A warm welcome to our new families who have joined us in Nursery, Reception and throughout school. We look forward to working closely together with you and celebrating your children's future successes at St Barnabas – I know there will be many!

Have a lovely weekend everyone. Miss Hodgkinson

HERE ARE SOME OF THE WAYS OUR AMAZING CHILDREN HAVE 'LET THEIR LIGHT SHINE' THIS WEEK IN SCHOOL...



Water Bottles

Children are asked to bring a bottle to school filled with water which they can drink through the day. Drinking water throughout the day keeps children's brains hydrated and helps them to learn well. Only water is allowed in these bottles, as drinking juice throughout the day causes tooth decay. Children can drink juice with their dinner. If any children persist in bringing juice in their water bottles, parents will be contacted.

Playtime Snacks

We are a healthy school and constantly reinforce with our children that healthy eating and regular exercise lead to positive mental and physical health. Part of this is to educate our children to eat as healthily as possible, as this contributes to future success. The only snacks we allow at playtimes are toast or fruit, these can be brought in from home or toast can be purchased via ParentPay. Thank you for your support.

Nut Allergy

Our school is a **nut free zone** as we have children in school with severe allergies. Please do not send any food in packed lunches containing nuts or traces of nuts, including chocolate spread. Thank you.

Dates for your Diary Autumn Half Term 1	
Wednesday 17 th September	Y5 Swimming
Friday 19 th September	9 – 11:30am Open morning for
	families of children starting school in September 2026
Monday 22 nd September	School Photos
Wednesday 24th September	Y5 Swimming
Thursday 25 th September	9am Harvest Worship led by Y5 Parents of Y5 invited
Tuesday 30 th September	Film Night for children after school 3:15 - 5pm
Wednesday 1st October	Y5 Swimming
Friday 3 rd October	8:45am Parent Coffee Morning
Tuesday 7 th October	1:30 – 3pm Open afternoon for families of children starting school in September 2026
Monday 13 th – Friday 17 th October	Book Fair in the hall from 3:15pm
Monday 13 th & Tuesday 14 th	Parents' Evenings for all classes
October	Starbooks Reading Cafe open in the
	hall from 3:30pm
Friday 24 th October	School closes for half term

School Term Dates 2025 - 2026	
Tuesday 2 nd September 2025	School opens for Autumn term
Friday 24th October 2025	School closes for half term
Monday 3 rd November 2025	School opens
Friday 19th December 2025	School closes for Christmas break
	at 1:30pm
Tuesday 6 th January 2026	School opens for Spring term
Friday 13th February 2026	School closes for half term
Monday 23 rd February 2026	School opens
Thursday 2 nd April 2026	School closes for Easter break
Monday 13 th April	School opens for Summer term
Monday 4 th May	Bank holiday – school closed
Friday 22 nd May	School closes for half term
Monday 8 th June	School opens
Friday 3 rd July 2026	Warrington Walking Day – school
	closed
Friday 18th July 2026	School closes for Summer break
Summer Holiday	
Wednesday 2 nd September 2026	School opens for new school year

Our Christian Value for this half term is:

'Creativity

"For we are his workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for good works, which God prepared beforehand, that we should walk in them."

This week we pray for all those around the world living in conflict. We pray for peace.

This week's big question is:

What does it mean to be creative?

Start and Finish Times

School opens at **8:40am** and all children should be in school by 8:45am. Gates are locked at 8:50am and anyone who arrives after this time will need to enter via the school office and be marked as late. At the end of the day, doors open at 3:10pm and all children should be collected by 3:15pm. Being just a few minutes late each day adds up to days of lost learning over a year - BE ON TIME!

Starting reception class

If your child was born between 1st September 2021 and 31st August 2022, they are due to start reception class in September 2026. You will need to apply for a place here: https://www.warrington.gov.uk/primary-school-admissions

Calling all Jigsaw enthusiasts

St Elphin's, St Barnabas & Holy Trinity Churches invite you to join them at St'Elphin's Church, Church Street, Warrington, WA1 2TL for their

Igsaw

18th - 20th September 2025

4.00 - 8.00pm Thurs:

Fri: 12.00 - 5.00pm

10.00 - 4.00pm Sat:

Other Stalls include:

Refreshments

Cake Stall

Chocolate Tombola

Jams Stall

Knitted goods

Candles

Stained Glass

Admission £2.00 includes free raffle (free re-admission with programme over the 3 days)

Staying Safe Online

This week's guide focuses on mental health and well-being. Stress is something we all feel and for children it can feel very overwhelming. Our guide presents 10 practical strategies to help young people manage stress, in a healthy and balanced manner. It gives tips on noticing early signs, encouraging open conversations, or



(O) @wake.up.wednesday